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Taste of Australia 2025 - Showcasing World Leading Premium Australian Produce 

 

The Australian Embassy in Cambodia proudly launched the Taste of Australia 2025, an event that 
showcased Australia’s world renowned, high quality premium food and wine offerings. 
  
Held in Phnom Penh, the dinner brought together high-level government officials, business leaders 
and media representatives, together with prominent figures from Cambodia’s premium culinary scene.  
  
Guests were treated to a curated menu that featured choice ingredients included Wagyu beef from 
South Australia, grass-fed tenderloin from Queensland’s Darling Downs, blue mussels and octopus from 
Western Australia and New South Wales, and Bangalow sweet pork from Byron Bay. These were paired 
with premium riesling, chardonnay, shiraz and cabernet shiraz wines from the Penfolds collection—
showcasing some of Australia’s most iconic wines. 
  
Australian Ambassador to the kingdom of Cambodia, H.E. Mr. Derek Yip said, “Taste of Australia is a 
celebration of some of the best produce we have to offer the world, sourced from the lush green 
farms, crystal clear waters and rolling vineyards of Australia straight to plates in Phnom Penh”. 
 
“Australia is known around the world for its clean, green and sustainable food, and we’re proud to 
have been able to give our Cambodian friends a taste of this today”. 
 
“All of the products we served today are available right here in Cambodia, along with other amazing 
Australian produce”. 
  
Taste of Australia 2025 is part of a broader regional campaign to promote Australian food and beverage 
exports and to strengthen cultural, economic, and diplomatic partnerships across Southeast Asia 
through gastronomy. 
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